
 
We make times tables FUN! 

 

Our ‘little stars’ LEARN and together we achieve better RESULTS! 
 

 

 
 

 
 ‘Times Table Club’ will continue to run after school on a Friday 

 3.20pm-4.20pm. Starting this Friday 20
th
 of April.  

The club has spaces available for school year 3 upwards.   
The children learn quickly through fun and games. 

 
The cost is £24 for the half term, payable in advance 

 
If you want to book a place, please text Jo on 07908 761301 or  

email jo@littlestars2astars.com 
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